SOUTH PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT Business Services



M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Members of the Board of Education

FROM: Dave Lubs, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services

PREPARED BY: Michelle Curry, Director of Food and Nutrition

DATE: March 14, 2017

SUBJECT: Approval to Purchase Ovens off "Piggy-back" Bid from

Garden Grove USD Equipment Bid No. 1505

Background

The high school kitchen has two, double stacked ovens that have been consistently in need of repair over the last several years. Due to the increase in volume and necessity to have dependable equipment we would like to purchase new ovens.

Discussion

We chose the Montague ovens as a replacement based on a specific need. Over the years when we have had electric outages, we can no longer prepare food. These ovens can be started without an electric ignition, making them ideal for not only those instances, but in the event of an extended emergency situation.

Fiscal Impact

Cost of ovens, in the amount of \$22,633.79, will be paid from Fund 13.

Recommendation

Dave Lubs, the Assistant Superintendent of Business Services, recommends approval of the purchase of the Montague Ovens.